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March 27, 2018
Dear Parents/Guardians,

In the next few weeks we will be working on our Healthy Sexuality Program for the Grade 7 students. This program focuses on the physical, emotional and developmental aspects of sexuality and reflects the Ontario Curriculum guidelines. 

Some of the topics the class will cover are; 
· healthy decision making and healthy relationships, 
· delaying sexual activity, 
· communication, including consent, 
· pregnancy prevention,
· sources of support,
· sexually transmitted infections.
During the next few weeks, students will be watching videos, researching information online, participating in class discussions, completing worksheets and creating presentations which cover the topics listed above. As your child’s primary sexual health teacher, we encourage you to open a dialogue about healthy sexuality. 

To help you with talking about sexual health with your child you may want to refer to a helpful website called sexandu.ca.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me and I will do my best to address them.

Sincerely,

Mme Jacobsen
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